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               Date: 30 August 2013 

Mr Brian McCutcheon 
Planning Policy & Design Manager 
Medway Council 
Gun Wharf 
Dock Road 
Chatham 
Kent ME4 4TR 
 
Dear Mr McCutcheon 
 
Thank you for your letter of 29 August.  After today, I will not be working again 
until 11th September and will be holding the Pre-Hearing Meeting for the Brighton 
and Hove Examination on 12th September.  In the circumstances, I will not be 
able to provide a full response to your letter until the week commencing 16th 
September.   
 
However, it would be inappropriate for me to take into account additional 
information regarding the Sustainability Appraisal (or any other matters) without 
giving interested respondents an opportunity to comment.  For this reason, I have 
not looked at the interactive map you supplied and will not accept this as an 
Examination Document at this time. 
 
Laura Graham 
Inspector 


